
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release        Contact: Christine Sinicki 
September 27, 2018          (608) 266-8588 
 
 
 

Statement regarding MADD Award 
 
 

Madison –  
 

Rep. Sinicki released this statement today: 
 
 

“The National and Wisconsin chapters of Mothers Against Drunk Driving (MADD) have         
honored me this month by recognizing me, along with Senator Chris Larson, for authoring 
Assembly Bill 915/Senate Bill 688, which required an ignition interlock device to be installed       
for committing a drunken driving offense. 
 
“Despite the majority party’s refusal to advance this practical, life-saving legislation, 
it was the right bill to bring forward to show that there are steps we can take 
in this state to reduce the dangers of driving under the influence. 
 
“I look forward to continuing to work on this issue next session and to making Wisconsin roads 
safer for everyone.”  
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https://www.madd.org/blog/press-release/mothers-against-drunk-driving-announces-2018-legislators-of-the-year/
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2017/proposals/ab915

